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RAMSEY HIGH – CLASS OF 1960
50TH REUNION

January , 2010

Classmates,

Well we have received many deposits for our reunion in September along with a few classmates 
that have sent the full amount. Thank you one and all. We look forward to seeing each of you and 
tipping one for those that have passed on.

In view of the fact that we have not heard from everyone, this letter is being sent both via e-mail 
and USPS mail. It is also an aide memoire for those having received this information in an earlier 
letter.

The reunion is scheduled to be held; 

September 24, 25, & 26th of 2010
Hilton Hotel 

Woodcliff Lakes, NJ

Your committee suggests arriving on the 24th or 25th and leave on the 26th or whatsoever fits 
best into your schedule.

The reunion committee requests a deposit of seventy-five ($75.00) dollars. This amount will be 
credited towards the per person charge referred to in the next paragraph. This will enable us to 
place a "real hold" (deposit) for “your” place at the reunion. Please make your check payable to 
Jean Hildebrandt or Janice Rehain ASAP, and send it to the address below;

Jean Hildebrandt
331 West Shore Drive
Wyckoff, NJ 07481

Your cost for the banquet room will be $95.00 per classmate and $90.00 per spouse. This amount 
of either $95.00 or $185.00 will cover your cocktail hour, your meal(s), a remembrance booklet, 
banquet room and any other smaller room if required. 

The individual room rate has been established and is??$120.00 per individual room??. If you plan 
to stay at the Hilton we strongly urge you to call the hotel and give them your credit card for the 
“Ramsey High School 50  th   Reunion.”   We're writing this as early as possible so as to allow 
everyone time to set monies aside if that is a requirement. Also the class of 1961 is joining us for 
their 40th reunion and your committee wants to make sure our class has the first opportunity for a 
place setting. The Hilton does have a capacity requirement per fire regulations. 

Thank you in advance for your patience as your team works at arranging the best 50th reunion we 
can have.

See you all next September,

The Reunion Committee
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